
TOWN COUNCIL REPORT 
COMMUNICATIONS & PUBLIC RELATIONS COMMITTEE 

NOVEMBER 12, 2021 
 
 
The Communications & Public Relations Committee met on October 22nd. 
 
The Christmas Caroling by Trolley event scheduled for December 11th has been cancelled out of 
an abundance of caution related to Covid and a lack of popular support. Details are being 
worked out for an alternative event to occur in December that will safely engage the 
community. 
 
The Committee is working with the Town Administrator on updating both the Town’s list of 
property owner email addresses and portions of the Town website. In addition, welcome bags 
for new residents were assembled.  
 
Discussions about which events to host in 2022 began and considered community feedback, 
including the results of the Planning Commission’s recent resident survey. It was decided that 
the community potlucks will no longer be offered. The Committee is interested in shifting away 
from the events that have been offered in the past to new events that encourage community 
building amongst property owners and residents, and/or offer community service 
opportunities. Discussions will continue at the next meeting. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
Edie Dondero, Chairperson 
   


